REPORT TO CABINET ON 28TH NOVEMBER 2000
	EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

The City Council recognises that the Census is of vital importance to the City both in terms of the Standing Spending Assessment and in terms of understand the socio-economic changes and trends that are taking place in Salford and drawing up policies to deal with these changes and trends.  To this end, the City Council will assist the Office of National Statistics (ONS) running the census wherever possible to ensure that the Census outcome is as accurate and comprehensive as it can be.

RECOMMENDATION
That the Cabinet, Policy Committee and Council note and endorse the contents of this report.



	FURTHER DETAILS CAN BE OBTAINED FROM:
JOHN REEHILL, INFORMATION PLANNING TEAM, FORWARD PLANNING

DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DIRECTORATE.  TEL: 0161 793 3664
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